
TOWN OF WASHINGTON 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

OCTOBER 16, 2019 

 
Please be advised that the Town of Washington Town Board will be holding a Special Meeting on 

Wednesday, October 16th, at 7:00 PM, at the Town Hall, 10 Reservoir Drive, Millbrook.  The purpose of the 

meeting is to discuss with residents served by the East Clinton Fire District potential changes to their Fire and 

Rescue coverage.  This is an open meeting. 

 

By the Order of the Town Board 

Dated:  October 7, 2019 

Mary Alex, Town Clerk 


